
 

Control Point Associates, Inc. is proud to announce the acquisition of 
McLaughlin Engineering Co. 

July 5, 2023 
 
“Control Point Associates, Inc. is pleased to announce that the McLaughlin Engineering Company 
based in Fort Lauderdale, Florida is our 12th office branch! The group, led by the McLaughlin Family 
for 85 years, has primarily served the eastern region of Florida along the gold coast. “We welcome 
the McLaughlin Engineering Company, and their amazing team, as part of our CPA Family! This 
union will create many opportunities for our organizations and help to expand our company into new 
markets.” 
 
~ Richard A. Butkus, Jr. President and Managing Partner. 
 
Link to original press release: 
https://cpasurvey.com/  
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